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Sustainable Traffic, Transport and Parking Plan – Pilot Night Bus Service 
 

As a result of the launch of the Draft Sustainable Traffic, Transport and Parking Plan, HM 

Government of Gibraltar is pleased to announce the commencement of a Pilot Night Bus Service 

that will offer an alternative travel choice.  

 

The introduction of the night service commences officially as from Friday 28th August 2015 and 

will operate on Fridays and Saturdays from 21:00 hrs to 01:15 hrs. The service consists of two 

circular routes, namely the N8A and N8B, which will provide route coverage for the East side, 

South district and central areas. 

 

In addition, HMGoG is happy to further announce that during Gibraltar Fair Week 2015, the night 

bus service will also operate on Wednesday 26th and Thursday 27th August. 

The Minister for Transport, Traffic and Technical Services, the Hon Paul Balban, said: 

“It gives me great satisfaction to announce a pilot night bus service in keeping with some of the 

recommendations contained in the Draft Sustainable Traffic, Transport and Parking Plan. We 

believe the service will provide an extended choice of travel during weekends and more 

importantly provide an extended service to those without access to personal means of transport 

wanting to engage in evening activities.” 


